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I believe that it’s in the best interest of the State of Maine that the Mountain Division 
rail line should be left intact. The Conway Scenic Railroad has shown interest in using
this rail line. Turning this into a bike/walking trail would bring hardly any economic 
benefits to the area. The only way a trail would bring any economic benefits to the 
area would be if it became a snowmobile or ATV trail. 
If the Conway Scenic Railroad truly wants to use the Mountain Division which I have
heard that they do, you should leave the rails intact and let the corridor be used for 
what it was designed for, which is a railroad!!


